
Wednesday 30th November 2022

Dear Thomas Fairchild families,

Re: Winter Sounds Concerts

As we approach the festive season, I am writing to share with you details of our upcoming Winter
Sounds Concerts.

This year there will be two separate concerts:
● Nursery and Reception children will be performing on Friday 9th

December from 3.00pm to 3.30pm. If you would like to join our EYFS
concert, please arrive via the Forston Street entrance by 2.45pm. If
your child only attends nursery in the morning, please bring them to
their classroom at this time to join the class.

● Years 1 and 2, and the KS2 choir, will have their concert on Tuesday
13th December from 2.30pm to 3.30pm. For this concert please arrive via the Forston Street
entrance by 2.30pm.

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will perform a special musical instrument based concert later in the
year, to showcase their hard work in their music lessons. The date for this event and further details
will be shared after the Christmas break.

Children participating in Winter Sounds should wear a green, red or white T-shirt. Nursery and
Reception children, please bring this T-shirt on Monday ready for dress rehearsal.

As ever, if you have any questions about the event please contact the office team.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


